Dear Sir/Madam,

I've just heard this weekend from a neighbour, regarding the planning application from number 7
Rosecroft Avenue, NW3.

I live next door at number 5 Rosecroft Avenue and inform you that | strongly oppose their proposed plan
going ahead.

It would be an intrusion to we surrounding neighbours.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours
D Upchurch



